
December 6, 2010 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:10pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, Rob 
Smith and Victoria Gudeman and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for November 1, 2010 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $52,262.04. 
 
Mr.  Levey noted the meeting with Greensburg Environmental Services regarding leaving trees at the water 
tower site. This led to a discussion about the need for a water tower.  
 
Mr. Levey discussed the water cost true-up with Boonsboro. He noted that Boonsboro would be sending 
checks for the last two years true-ups. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the water line break on Mt. Vernon Rd.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


